
Summary

To: Mayor and Commissioners]
From: Micah Maxwell, Town Manager
Subject: PPC-MPO Interlocal Agreement
Memo Date: 7/28/2014
______________________________________________________________________
Summary:  Due to language changes requested by the City of St. Petersburg, the 
Commission needs to approve the new interlocal agreement with the changes incorporated.

Previous Commission Action: The Commission passed the MPO interlocal agreement in 
April of 2014.

Background/Problem Discussion: The City of St. Petersburg had concerns with sections 
5.02 (f). 5.02 (c), and 6.04 (d).  The changes are more corrective in nature, bringing the 
agreement more in line with the actual language and references identified in the Florida 
Statutes.  

Alternatives/Options:
1. Appove the interlocal agreement
2. Do nothing

Financial Implications: None

Recommendation: Staff recommends approval

Proposed Motion: I move approval of the Interlocal agreement creating the Metropolitan 
Planning Organization.  


